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The Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis met at Park Place on February 24, 2017 with 9 
members and 2 guests present.   
 
James Brantley and Amy Allara from the Chattanooga Zoo were our guest 
speakers.  The zoo turns 80 this year and is the only licensed wildlife rehab 
center in the city.  They discussed recent upgrades to the zoo and what is 
coming in the future.  Giraffes and lions will be added over the next few years but 
the next big thing is Zooga Play, a nature oriented playground.  The zoo offers 
many programs including special needs and elderly focused programs, ethnic 
diversity programs, and education and outreach programs.  They are always 
looking for volunteers of time and/or money.  Please see the zoo website for 
more information.  http://www.chattzoo.org/ 
 
 
Thanks to Nicole for reporting while I was doing college registration 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
May 3 is DSA 
 
May 17 Division interclub/rally at Collegedale Ooltewah 11:30-1. 
 
If you have items for the weekly newsletter send them to Dwight at 
dwight@dwightwatt.com 
If your email address is changing send Dwight your new address so you will keep 
getting the newsletter. 
 
 
 Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to improving the world, 

one child and one community at a time. 



 


